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EPTI changes name to oodash Group AB (publ)

Starting from Friday, December 8, 2023, EPTI AB (publ) (the "Company") will be traded under 
the new name oodash Group AB (publ). At an extraordinary general meeting on November 29, 
2023, it was decided that the Company will change name to oodash Group AB (publ). The name 
change has now been registered with the Swedish Companies Registration Office, and as a 
result, the company's shares will also be traded under the name oodash Group AB (ticker: 
OODA). The change on Nasdaq First North Growth Market will be implemented on December 8, 
2023.

"We are entering into a new chapter - with a new company name - which clarify the Company's 
connections to the new strategic direction within applicable AI. oodash has enormous potential with a 
unique product in AI where more investors and business leaders are showing a solid interest in AI and 
the oodash´s business solution," says Arli Mujkic.

For further information, please contact:
Arli Mujkic, CEO, oodash Group AB
E-mail: arli@oodash.com
Phone: +49 176 626 999 64

About oodash
oodash is an investment company focusing on artificial intelligence (AI). The company has a deep 
understanding of the latest AI technologies and actively guides its portfolio companies with 
implementation and development of AI-based services. The headquarters is located in Stockholm. 
oodash´s shares are listed on Nasdaq First North Growth Market and admitted to trading on Börse 
Frankfurt Open Market.

For more information, www.oodash.com

The Company’s Certified Adviser is Eminova Fondkommission AB | +46 (0)8-684 211 00 | 
info@eminova.se

Attachments

EPTI changes name to oodash Group AB (publ)

mailto:info@eminova.se
https://storage.mfn.se/4fb23a38-5d8b-4fde-a3cd-9a60b5c50957/epti-changes-name-to-oodash-group-ab-publ.pdf

